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FELDER: EXPECT MAJOR POLL SITE CHANGES ON ELECTION DAY

OVER A DOZEN NEW LOCATIONS IN THE 17  SENATE DISTRICTTH

FELDER’S OFFICE TO WILL HAVE EXTENDED HOURS

ON ELECTION DAY TO ASSIST CONSTITUENTS

 

Senator Simcha Felder (D-Brooklyn) is informing residents of the 17  Senate District about

new polling site locations just announced by the Board of Elections for the upcoming

November 5  general election.

th

th

“This is just another example of the chaos and dysfunction that has become synonymous

with the New York City Board of Elections,” said Senator Felder.

“For seemingly no rhyme or reason, BOE has yet again succeeded in causing disruption and

potential disenfranchisement for New York City’s voters.”

To find out if your polling site is impacted, please call Senator Felder’s office at 718-253-2015, e-

mail felder@nysenate.gov, or visit http://nyc.pollsitelocator.com/Search.aspx.
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